
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
December 24, 2004 

RE:    Psion Teklogix Inc. 

FCC ID:  GM37525MGSM 
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 

1) Photographs of the top of the Transceiver portion of the device with all shields removed do not 
appear to have been provided.  Please provide 

2) The block diagram appears to also show a CDMA module as well.  Please explain. 
3) Please provide photographs to adequately show the position of the antenna.  It is uncertain exactly 

where this is located or what it looks like. 
4) It is uncertain if the parts list includes the GSM Transceiver.  Please confirm. 
5) Schematics Page 12 appear to show a Bluetooth portion of the device that does not appear to be 

tested.  Please explain.  Note if this doesn’t apply, the schematics should be corrected. 
6) Schematics of the GSM portion of the device do not appear to have been provided. 
7) RF exposure information does not appear to be in the users manual.  Please revise. 
8) Information regarding DC voltages/currents applied into the several elements of the final radio 

frequency amplifying device for normal operation over the power range could not be located.  
Please provide or explain where this may be found. 

9) Please identify all accessories provided by the manufacturer for use with this device.  Typical 
accessories that may be of interest might include earphones, beltclips, lanyards, light pens, etc.  
Note that body worn accessories provided by the manufacturer should be shown to not contain any 
metal and position the device > 1.5 cm tested, otherwise they should be tested. 

 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


